
Fire Suppression Products  
Price Increase 

 

 
June 30, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
  
 
Our LFP® Antifreeze products prices have remained the same since launch despite rising raw 
material cost increases. We maintained our price for as long as possible in the hope that these 
increases would be temporary. Unfortunately, our supplier for raw materials has notified us that 
we will see a substantially higher increase for antifreeze raw materials than we have seen in the 
past. Therefore, we are announcing a price increase for LFP® Antifreeze products of 11.8%. 
 
Orders must be placed prior to the close of business on July 15, 2021 and shipped no later than 
the close of business on August 16, 2021 to receive current pricing. All orders placed at current 
pricing will be accepted subject to product availability, and orders received after July 15th will 
only be accepted at the new pricing levels.   
 
We are committed to providing industry-leading products at a fair value and will continue to 
make investments in new offerings to help you better serve your customers. To demonstrate our 
commitment, we are happy to announce the addition of a new product size – LFP® Antifreeze 
products are now available in 250 gallon tote size as well as 5 gallon pails and 30 gallon drums. 
 
 
Best Regards, 

 
 
 

 
Michael Mottice  
Director, America Sales 
 


